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SECTION 2 
ADVERTISEMENT AND DISTRIBUTION 

 
 

 
 
The following Request for Proposal is to be published in the City’s local newspaper, the Lowell 
Ledger, and on the City’s website under “News and Updates” at www.lowellmi.gov.  
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
FLAT RIVER FOUNTAINS 

 
The City of Lowell is issuing a Request for Proposals to solicit proposals from qualified firms to 
supply and/or install between two (2) to three (3) decorative lighted complete fountain packages 
in the Flat River in Lowell, Michigan, adjacent to the Lowell Showboat VI.  The intent of the 
fountain installation is to provide a decorative lighted element, circulate water adjacent to the 
Lowell Showboat, aerate the water, de-ice areas adjacent to the Lowell Showboat, and create an 
additional point of interest on the Flat River.  
 
The available budget for the project is $30,000.   
 
A complete copy of the RFP can be obtained from:   

 
City of Lowell 

301 W. Main Street 
Lowell, Michigan 49331 
Phone 616-897-8478 

Email:  rlabombard@ci.lowell.mi.us 
 
Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 p.m., April 17, 2023.  Sealed proposals can be delivered, 
mailed, or e-mailed to:  
 

Request for Proposals – Flat River Fountains  
City of Lowell 

301 W. Main Street 
Lowell, Michigan 49331 

rlabombard@ci.lowell.mi.us  
  


